
31st July 2018
2018 Newsletter

Covering the Period from March to July 2018

Dear Elders, Pastors, brothers and sisters in Christ

It has been five months since our last newsletter and we hope you have not 

forgotten us.

We have been busy preparing our BM Workbook translations and completing 

our latest Visual Bible Explorer series. Below are some highlights:

1. Completion of our latest Visual Bible Explorer Series ïKings and Prophets. 

2. Promoting our books in Sabah through the Sabah Inter-denominational 

Education Council

3. Launching of new On-Line Bible Quiz programmes

4. New customers

Please have a read of our Visual Newsletter and continue to keep us in prayers.

Blessings,

Peter C. T. Lim for Pristine World



New Visual Bible Explorer Series

ïKings and Prophets



Re-tells the stories of 

the Bible from 

Samuel to Esther 

in 26 chapters

148 pages of 

digital colour

Foreword by:

Archbishop 

Ng Moon Hing



Contains

Informative 

Timeline Chart 

and Maps



Colourfully illustrated stories from the Bible


